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Dear parent, 

Re. Moped/Motorbike Registrations  

As you may be aware, students are granted the privilege of parking their mopeds/motorbikes on school 
property alongside Le Brocq and the Drama Studio. Whilst using the school premises for parking their 
mopeds/motorbikes, we ask that boys adhere to basic expectations including, but not limited to, the 
below.  

• Year 11 students are not permitted to use their vehicle to leave school premises during 
the school day, though Year 12 and 13 students are able to leave during lunch and during 
non-contact hours. 
• Students are not permitted to ride their vehicle inside of the school gates, so to protect 
other pupils and staff members. This can be ensured by;  

• Dismounting at the gate upon arrival  
• Walking their vehicles to the gate upon departure  
• Only mounting their vehicle once they are at the gate  

• Ride safely to and from school, adhering to road traffic laws. 
• Respect that this is a working environment and keep bike noise, for example the 
revving of engines, to a minimum inside the grounds. 

 

Where students fail to meet these basic expectations, we will remove the privilege of being able to park 
their mopeds/bikes on school property. Continued failure to meet expectations will result in further 
sanctions.  

For safeguarding purposes, we are asking students to provide us with the registration plate of their 
moped/bike should they wish to park on site. This will enable us to ensure that only Victoria College 
students are using these parking spaces and will also help to identify students quickly should we need 
to. Should your son wish to use our on-site parking, please could I ask that you e-mail me 
(a.falle@vcj.sch.je) with his name and registration plate number for our records.  

Should you have any queries relating to this then please do not hesitate in contacting me.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Alan Falle  

Head of Sixth Form 
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